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No DART service on Memorial Day 

 
The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority (DART) will not operate bus service and administrative 

offices will be closed on Memorial Day, Monday, May 27, 2019. Regular weekday service will resume 

Tuesday, May 28, 2019.  

 

For the rest of the holiday weekend, DART will operate regular Saturday and Sunday hours. This 

includes extended hours for the D-Line, DART’s free downtown shuttle, to serve people traveling to 

and from the Downtown Farmers’ Market on Saturday, May 25. D-Line service is available on 

Saturdays from 7 a.m. until 5 p.m. through Oct. 26, 2019.  

 

DART is continuing to provide free rides to anyone who boards a bus with a bike through the end of 

this month. More information on the Bike Month promotion is available on DART’s website. 
 
The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority is the public transportation provider in and around Polk County. 

DART operates a family of transportation services that connects thousands of people every day to jobs, school, 

medical appointments, entertainment and more. For more information about DART services, schedules, route 

changes, or directions to the nearest DART stop, visit the website at ridedart.com or call 515-283-8100. The MyDART 

Tools, Trip Planner and RideTime App are now available at ridedart.com. 
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https://www.ridedart.com/routes/shuttles/42-d-line-downtown
https://www.dsmpartnership.com/desmoinesfarmersmarket/
https://www.ridedart.com/content/board-bike-and-ride-free-may
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